
Michigan 
Technological 
University 

January 11, 2019 

Frank Tran 
NRC Region 111 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532 

Dear Mr. Tran, 

Compliance, Integrity and Safety 

This letter is a request to amend Michigan Technological University's Nuclear Materials 
License #21-00278-02 as follows: 

1. Request for authorization to store 571 grams of uranium 238 until appropriate 
disposal can be arranged. The material was apparently brought to campus by a now 
retired faculty member in the 1970's and was only recently discovered by the RSO 
during a routine inspection of a chemical store room. The material is now securely 
stored in the University Waste Storage Room (Room 121 Minerals and Materials 
Building, MTU#12). 

2. Request removal of Dr. Allen Niemi and Dr. Gary Fahnenstiel from the list of 
authorized user list. Dr. Niemi and Dr Fahnenstiel are no longer working at 
Michigan Tech. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

Best wishes, 

David C. Dixon PhD, RSO 
Office of Compliance, Integrity, and Safety 
323 Lakeshore Center 
Michigan Technological University 
1400 Townsend Drive, Houghton, Ml 49931-1295 
Phone: (906) 487-2131 
Fax: (906) 487-2245 

RECEIVED JAN 172019 

302 Lakeshore Center I 1400 Townsend Drive, Houghton, Ml 49931-1295 

906-487-2902 If. 906-487-2245 

Michigan Tech is an EOE, which incl, ,aes protected 'veterans and individuals with disabilities, 
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